'In unity we learn and play in the loving hands of God'



Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School

Rural Church Schools Academy Trust
School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR
01829 260524 or 261332

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Fiona Todd Principal: Mrs Nicola Badger PrincipalBunbury@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk



5th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Online Permission for Sports Competitions and Events

In previous years we have used a paper system to inform you if your child has been invited to a sporting event which involved letters going home and reply forms coming back to the school.

We have decided to trial a new system online and if it proves successful, one that we will continue to use going forward. This should hopefully make things easier for you the parents whilst supporting the environment with our efforts to go paperless. Below is how the new system will work:

- You will receive a text from school informing you that your child has been selected to attend a sporting event. The text will ask you to log on to School Spider and complete a permission form.
- Please logon to School Spider or the school website and complete the relevant form for the sporting event under the 'survey & forms' tab and submit.
- Always complete the form online even if your child cannot attend the event.

Information on all sporting events will be available shortly on the PE page of the school website.

Hopefully this new system will make it easier for you to know whether your child has been invited to an event and make it clear to the school of their availability and transportation arrangements.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Dooley























